
The 10-member Board of Health, in addition to appointing the Health Commissioner, oversees the 
Wood County Health Department to protect and promote the health of people in Wood County. The 
board typically meets at 5 p.m. on the second Thursday of each month at the Health Department, 
located at 1840 E. Gypsy Lane Road, Bowling Green. For contact information and meeting minutes, 
go to www.woodcountyhealth.org/about-us 
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Current/Most Recent Career Position: Staff agronomist  
Ridgeville elevator
Community of Residence: Custar

I bring 35 years of Agricultural Advising Experience to our 
board, both in cropping and livestock production. Having a 
focus on a healthy and safe food supply is one of my primary 
concerns when it comes to making Wood County a great place 
to live. Agriculture is the largest industry in Wood County and  
I am proud to bring my experience to our Health Department.
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OHIO AND FEDERAL CCA LICENSE, OHIO DEPT 
AG PESTICIDE AND FERTILIZER LICENSE


